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Halloween Celebrations at St. Joseph School 
 

Our Halloween Parade was a great success and 

our Haunted Room was a big hit!  Many thanks to 

Christine and Jay Watt,  Miss Ringrose, and all of 

the other teachers and students who generously 

donated their time to make the room  a 

success. 

Remembrance Day Prayer Service in honour of the brave 

men and women who fought for Canada in both World 

Wars and for those working in peace keeping missions 

around the world 
 

Please join us on Thursday, November 11th at 11:00am to 

participate in our Remembrance Day observances at St. Joseph 

School.   

St. Joseph School Council 

 

There will be a St. Joseph School Council 

meeting on Monday, November 29th at 

6:30 pm.  Please contact the office if you 

would like to be on our school council.  

Reporting on Your Child’s Progress 

 
A note went home to parents last week with 

regards to the changes to the Report Card 

format for this year.  A Report outlining your 

child’s progress to date will be sent home on 

Wednesday, November 17th.  Two formal 

report cards will be provided to parents later 

on in the year. 

 

Bubble Gum Day     Loonies for Africa 

 
On Thursday, November 25th, students will be 

able to purchase gum for $1.00 which they 

can chew in class.  This money will be donated 

to  PROJECT SENEGAL.  In January of 2011, Mrs. Linda 

Audette, one of our Educational Assistants at St. 

Joseph school will travel to Senegal in Africa to 

participate in the grand opening of a convent for the 

Carmelite Missions which will also have a medical 

dispensary and a school on site.  We will be assisting 

her in her efforts in small ways between now and the 

end of December to help construct a clean water 

system for the school as the children must walk 3km to 

access water.   

Virtue of the Month:   Prudence 
Prudence has three steps: Seeking the 

proper, most loving thing to do;  Judging 

what is the best choice; and confidently 

acting.  Prudence is visible in our school 

when we reflect as Jesus’ disciples and 

act in His love. 


